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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Traffic restrictions in Port of Spain on Wednesday September 23rd, 2015 due to the 

Ceremonial Opening of Parliament  

 

September 19th, 2015 

 

The Office of the Parliament is advising that there will be traffic restrictions in Port of 

Spain on Wednesday September 23rd due to the Ceremonial Opening of Parliament. 

The Ceremonial Opening commences at 1:30pm, followed sometime later by the arrival 

of Their Excellencies, President Anthony Thomas Aquinas Carmona, ORTT, SC and Mrs. 

Reema Harrysingh-Carmona. 

His Excellency is also due to inspect the military guard of honour outside the Parliament 

on Wrightson Road.  

The Police Service will issue more detailed traffic restrictions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colleen Holder  
Director, Corporate Communications and Productions 


